
 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear parent (s) /guardian (s), 

 

Clare County Childcare Committee are delighted to invite parents of young children (birth-6yrs) to a two 

part workshop series on ‘Supporting Childrens Positive Behaviour in the home’.  

 

These workshops are being delivered by two behaviour specialists with over 20 years combined experience 

in early intervention; Maureen Gleeson MA, BCBA, and Lorna barry MSc, PhD candidate.  

 

The series of two workshops will take place on Monday 4th of February & Monday 11th February (6:30pm) in 

Clare County Childcare Committee (CCC), 1 Kilrush Road, Ennis, Co. Clare. The cost of the two 

workshops combined is €22.20 and is paid upon booking through ‘Eventbrite’ at the following weblink 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/positive-behaviour-support-for-parents-workshop-tickets-53851393969 

There is a car park across the road from the CCC. 

 

This workshop will give you the tools to create a positive home environment.  

Over a series of two workshops you will learn: 

 Why children engage in challenging behaviour- What are they communicating? 

 How to support children to manage their behaviour- let’s build some skills! 

 How to prevent challenging behaviour occurring- Prevention is better than intervention! 

 How to help children change their behaviour- let’s look at our responses! 

 

When you click on the weblink above you will be asked to select a time. Choose Mon, Feb 4, 2019 

(6:30pm) and this will entitle you to attend both workshops. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please Note: Bookings are only through Event Brite Not through Clare County Childcare 

Committee 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/positive-behaviour-support-for-parents-workshop-tickets-53851393969

